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This project has - - failed in its communications about the dreadful removal of our 150 year old 

heritage listed ANZAC trees [which are part of listed war memorial]. - not justified why so many 

other trees have been removed along the route. - withheld information regarding spurious capacity 

figures and the expected longer journey times of the light rail from Randwick to Circular Quay. 


